
 
 
 
 
17 March 2022 
 
 
 

 Alternative School Operations at 
 Cherrybrook Technology High School 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
During the course of this week, the school has been severely impacted by COVID-
19, with large numbers of students and staff absent each day. Consequently, the 
Department of Education has determined that students of the school will temporarily 
revert to learning from home on Friday 18 March and Monday 21 March. It is 
anticipated normal lessons will resume at school on Tuesday 22 March. 
 
Students will have their work posted on Canvas by class teachers and will need to 
follow their usual timetable and complete all assigned work. 
 
Year 12 AP3 examinations will continue to be held at school and it is expected all students will attend 
their English examination on Monday 21 March, where they will be supervised. 
 
The best place for our students to learn is in the classroom, but the safety and wellbeing of our 
students and staff is the department's number one priority. We will continue to monitor the situation 
and advise you if there is any change to the above details. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Gary Johnson 
Principal  

Cherrybrook 
Technology 
High School 
 
28-44 Purchase Road 
Cherrybrook NSW 2126 
 
Telephone 
02 9484 2144 
 
Email 
cths@cths.nsw.edu.au 
 
Website 
https://cths.nsw.edu.au 
 
Principal 
Mr Gary Johnson 
 
Deputy Principals 
Mr M Townsend 
Mr B Clements 
Mrs A Gatt 
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